
From: Gandesbery, Mary (Law
Sent: 5/25/2010 6:37:06 PM
To: Farrar, Darwin (darwin.farrar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: A.09-09-021 - Proposed Decision Reveals Confidential Information

Dear Judge Farrar:

The proposed decision posted today reveals confidential market sensitive information. We request that 
the proposed decision be removed from the Commission's website until the confidential information can 
be redacted. The confidential information is on page 17 of the PD where it lists the weighting of the bid 
evaluation criteria. This was redacted from the public version of PG&E's testimony. See PG&E Exhibit 
1, Table 3-1, p. 3-3. This information is protected from disclosure by D.06-06-066 as Specific 
Quantitative Analysis (Section VIII (B).) While the evaluation guidelines are public, the weightings are 
confidential and market sensitive. This information is subject to our confidentiality motion, on which you 
have not yet issued a ruling.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.
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